
 

 

 

Hello bowlers, 

1. MLC will be closed from 3pm on the Thursday before Easter (9th of April) so there will be no league 

that night. 

2. QRI 2020 

This year the first QRI Tournament is being held in Townsville on Saturday 6th & Sunday 7th of June. 

Teams come from Bowen, Rockhampton, Gladstone and Southwest Brisbane. 

If any bowlers are interested in playing please see Bob Doyle, Ivan Edwards or Trish Millers for a 

nomination form and more information. 

It is a Handicapped 4 person team Tournament; we play 14 games over the weekend which includes a 

dinner on Saturday night. 

We plan to order new shirts in mid-March, so we would like to finalise numbers. 

3. Rules changes to balance holes in bowling balls. 

TBA Rules Chapter 6 - Equipment Specifications 

Note: Rule 603 has been revised to define the current balance rules, the new rules that start on January 

1, 2019 and the final rules that will apply after August 1, 2020. 

From August 1, 2020, balance holes will be illegal. 

Refer to TBA Rule 127 for the penalty for bowling with a ball that is found to be illegal. 

4. TBMA is once again taking up the offer from North Jacklin Nissan to be part of the   

 

 

 

The 2020 Great Community Fundraiser which is giving away a Nissan Qashqai. 

All money raised by the selling of tickets is given back to the association. 

We have been allocated 1000 tickets and they sell for $2 each. 

When we have the tickets we will be asking both adult and junior bowlers to be part of this fundraiser. 

 

Thank you 

 

Bob Doyle  

Chairman 
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